
Advance Notice 
February 10, 2022 
 
Announcements and Correspondence (GP-4) – Board 
 
This is a standing opportunity for the Board to share announcements and correspondence.  
 
This list reflects correspondence collectively sent to the Board since the last board meeting: 

 A. Thelen  Re:  Easing mask wearing 

 J. Tamaela  Re:  Thank you to the Board 

 M. Rhodes  Re:  HVAC and integrated audio in classrooms 

 D. Glowitz  Re:  Legislation re enrollment stabilization  

 D. Osmer  Re:  History curriculum 

 V. Balzarini  Re:  COVID-19 testing 

 C. Santodomingo Re:  School supports 

 N. Treadway  Re:  Easing mask wearing 
 
Additional correspondence may be listed in the minutes for this meeting. 

 


